
Project Update: November 2018 

In October, we did our second fieldwork in Guerrero. Same localities were visited as first 

sampling in August. We visit directly native people because they were waiting for us due 

we share tentative dates to next visit the village. In this occasion, we start immediately 

making the camp, define zones of traps where will run for days and invite people to join 

us. 

We establish a light, fly interception, and net traps far from each other to avoid collect 

same representatives of leafhoppers. Also, we consider using different gradient of 

altitude for each trap. During our sampling, many people feel attracted to collaborate 

with us. We obtained some specimens and we took one of each morphospecies of 

leafhoppers in each locality, and count how much in total by each morphospecies were 

collected and what kind of methodology was trapped. 

In October 18th I participate in the XX Symposium of Zoology of the University of 

Guadalajara, with oral presentation of the project in Sierra Madre del Sur, entitled as 

“Exploring the endemic leafhoppers (Hemiptera: Cicadelllidae) in the mountain complex 

of the Sierra Madre del Sur; an approach towards its conservation” 

Participation of people in Omiltemi, Guerrero with friendly sampling. ©Adilson 



Introduction of presentation at XX Symposium of Zoology. ©Mildred Torres 

Comments about research of leafhopper in conserved areas at XX Symposium of 

Zoology. ©Guillermo Rodríguez-Juarez 



Talking about study area (SMSr) at XX Symposium of Zoology. ©Iskra Becerra-Chiron 

End of presentation and space for question at XX Symposium of Zoology. ©Guillermo 

Rodríguez-Juarez 




